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Dearest Buzzy Bee 2 Families, 
 
            Welcome to the 2021 – 2022 school year!  I do apologize for not 
being here to personally greet you on Saturday, however, I want you to 
know that I am here for you and your children and very excited to 
commence an amazing school year! 
            On the week of August 23rd, I invite all the children to fill a  
“All About Me” bag.  Directions and bag will go home by the end of this 
week. 
            The week of the 30th we will have a lesson about the “Creation 
Story” in the bible.  We will conclude our week with “an edible 
reenactment”. There will be a sign-up list if you would like to donate 
items for this activity.   Remember all donations are credited back to 
you as Service Hours, just remember to submit your receipts to the 
school office. 
            If any questions or concerns arise, please feel free to email me 
any time.  I check my emails every morning and in the evening.  If it is 
urgent, you may leave me a note or inform Mrs. Barragan. 
             Thank you for choosing Nazareth Preschool.  I am truly honored 
in being part of your child’s educational journey! 
 
                                                                          Respectfully,  
 
                                                                  Mrs. Cynthia Sebring 

 


